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Please do not re-start the cruise industry in Seattle. Supporting this industry does not
strengthen our goals around workers' rights, climate change, strengthen local economies or
protecting our Salish Sea.

We have to find other ways to generate economic wealth for our ports and state that does not
harm people & the Earth -- both here, and across the world.

Laura Loe
She/Her
Executive Director, Share The Cities

https://sharethecities.org/
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